
Peter McManus - Submission regarding Applic no MP07_0158 MOD 3 Syd Uni Abercrombie 
precinct 

  
To Peter McManus 
 
From Judy Ellis, 41 Golden Grove St Newtown 2042 
 
Ref Modification Request for the University of Sydney Abercrombie Precinct Redevelopment 
 
Application no: MP07_0158 MOD 3 
 
I wish to object to the modification request and ask that the following issues are addressed 
 
The student accommodation building should be set back from Abercrombie Street, in line with 
Mandelbaum House 
 
Extensive vegetation and trees should be planted in front of the building on Abercrombie Street to 
preserve heritage streetscape 
 
The building should not accommodate more students than was originally approved but should be 
scaled back to accommodate fewer students 
 
There should be an onsite manager 24 hours a day to ensure that any issues be addressed promptly 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Judy Ellis 

From:    "Mike & Judy Ellis" <mikejudy.ellis@gmail.com>
To:    <peter.mcmanus@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    11/10/2013 9:41 PM
Subject:   Submission regarding Applic no MP07_0158 MOD 3 Syd Uni Abercrombie precinct
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